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We will be collecting for the 

Wellspring Harvest Collection 

again this year. We will provide 

more information next week 

with regard to the harvest wish 

list from Wellspring as there 

are some items they are very 

short of at this time of year. 

Please don’t send anything into 

school at the moment. We will 

be collecting the week of 11th    

October.  

For those who missed the 

photographs on Monday, we 

have an additional afternoon 

booked for Monday 18th    

October.  

We raised a staggering £550 for the 

Macmillan Coffee Morning. An 

amazing amount. Thanks again to 

the whole Moorfield family for all 

your support.  

I’ve had a Moorfield parent 

share his concern about plans to 

build houses at Mirrlees Fields 

near to Stepping Hill             

Hospital. If this is something 

that concerns you then you can 

contact the planning department 

at the council. DC/081719. 

Stockport County Com-

munity Trust are inviting 

school pupils aged 6-12 

along to watch County’s 

home games at Edgeley 

Park. The initiative,      

focuses on growing fan 

base and making live 

football accessible and 

affordable to next       

generation of match-goers in the local community. 

You can apply for free tickets for the game v Alder-

shot on Saturday 9th October by following the link 

here www.stockportcounty.com/schoolsinitiative 
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